
Learn more about Cuyahoga Community College’s 
Automotive Technology program.

Open houses will take place from 9 - 11 a.m. on 
the following dates: 
Feb. 5 • March 12 • April 23 • July 16

College credit may be available to students 
who successfully complete approved high 
school auto programs. For credit consideration, 
complete and submit Part I of the verification 
form found at tri-c.edu/ct2.

•	Tours of Tri-C’s Automotive Technology Center 
•	Assistance completing Tri-C applications
•	Meet Tri-C faculty and staff

To register, visit tri-c.edu/AutoTechOpenHouse.

For more information on the Automotive Technology 
program, visit tri-c.edu/auto or call 216-987-5330.
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